
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 

February 2, 2022 

Announcements: 

 COVID checkpoints have been set up by Public Safety at campus entrance points.  The checkers 

have been asked to be flexible and have laptops to help employees and students with campus 

access. 

 

Completed Items: 

 The Night Walk was completed on Tuesday November 23rd.   M&O is working on getting quotes 

for areas identified as needing additional lighting on north side of FACE between CDC fences, 

perimeter of campus near bushes around horticulture lab, and south side of pool.  All other non-

working lighting/security issues are being addressed internal by M&O staff. 

 

Upcoming Items: 

 Risk Management is completing RFQ for purchase of software to updates AEDs. 

 Working with Academic Technology on how safety training can apply to flex hours.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Shelly Castaneda, Administrative Co-Chair 
Tina Johnson, Classified Co-Chair 
 


